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  TN-20120401 

Subject: About terminal cover plate painting on RC2 series screw compressor 

Description: 

We would like to inform you that starting from June 1st, 2012, we will be 
discontinuing the painting process for the terminal cover plates in our 
production line. This change is being made in response to updates in our 
painting process, and as a result, we will provide you with unpainted terminal 
cover plates moving forward.

After conducting several internal tests, we have confirmed that the unpainted 
terminal cover plate performs just as effectively as the painted version. There 
are no insulation issues, and its function remains unchanged.  
 

Difference before and after engineering change (All RC2 series models) : 

Before engineering change After engineering change 

Please feel free to let us know your thoughts about this potential painting change and 

we will truly consider your idea before we make the final decision. 
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